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To: CB2 Environment Committee Members 
 
From: Frank Wu, Chairperson 
 Environment Committee 
 
Re: NOTICE OF JANUARY 27, 2022 COMMITTEE MEETING  
 

The next meeting of CB2s Environment Committee is:  
 
  DATE: THURSDAY JANUARY 27, 2022  
   TIME: 6:30 P.M. 
      LOCATION: TELECONFERENCE- ZOOM 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82945770727?pwd=czk5MTBIZThIZ2JNMkZ6L0g0VUQvdz09 
 
   Audio Conference 646 558 8656 

   Meeting ID:    829 4577 0727   

AGENDA 
 

• Discussion by Urban Green Council on a new building law that was passed Dec 15th, 2021. 

o https://www.urbangreencouncil.org/content/projects/nycs-all-electric-new-

buildings-law  

o https://www.urbangreencouncil.org/sites/default/files/gas_bill_summary_12.1

5.2021.pdf  
 

• Questions and Discussion. 

 

• Old Business: 

 

• New Business: 
 
 
Environ January 27, 2022 
CC: Hon. Alexandria Ocasio Cortez, US Congress 

 Hon. Carolyn Maloney, US Congress 
 Hon. Nydia Velazquez, US Congress 

 Hon. Michael Gianaris, NYS Senate 

 Hon. Jessica Ramos, NYS Assembly 
 Hon. Jessica Gonzalez-Rojas, NYS Assembly 

Hon. Brian Barnwell, NYS Assembly 

Hon. Catherine T. Nolan, NYS Assembly 
 Hon. Julie Won, NYC Council  
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Hon. Shekar Krishman, NYC Council Member 
 Hon. Robert Holden, NYC Council  

 Hon. Donovan Richards, Queens Borough President 


